Picnic Meeting Minutes and Treasurer's report (Summary)
Saturday, September 13, 2014 (Genesee Mountain Park)

The business portion of our picnic meeting was brief. Three officers
were present (Frank Ivan/President, Scott Garcia/VP, and Roger J. Wendell/Treasurer)

1. Some discussion about Low Down printing and postage expenses
2. Brief discussion about next year's Field Day operation(s)
3. Extensive discussion about SOTA
4. Brief discussion about MESH networks
5. Roger provided a snapshot/summary of club finances as of September 13
    (brief description of HamFest income with a big thanks to Vince Kumagai,
     Jim Pope, and Scott Garcia for all the work they've put into our HamFest

     presence over the years. Also discussed recent membership renewals and 
     new memberships as they relate to club income):

                Current Checking Balance: $666.45
                Current Savings Balance: $2,997.48

                                                 Total: $3,663.93


Respectfully submitted,
Roger J. Wendell - WBØJNR
